
 
 
 
 
COVID-19: Staying healthy while you sail with us 
 

 Bring a water bottle 

 Bring a mask 

 Our business has received a Reopen CT Badge indicating we are able to meet requirements 
about physical distancing, hygiene, sanitizing, personal protective equipment (PPE), training 
and much more. Outdoor recreation is currently considered one of the safest activities 
available. As an Outdoor Recreation venue, our business offers a terrific healthy outdoor 
experience and the flexibility to offer our trips in a safe manner. 

 Until further notice, our public sailing trips will be limited to about half our normal number of 
passengers, in seating zones separated by six feet. In order to do this with the layout of our 
ship, we will be selling tickets only in pairs and triplets. You may purchase tickets online at 
www.ArgiaMystic.com or you may purchase over the telephone by calling 860-536-0416.  

 To purchase 4 or more tickets, please telephone our office at 860-536-0416.  

 Rest assured that when you purchase tickets for a public sail aboard ARGIA, your party will be 
seated with appropriate social distancing between you and any other party. 

 If you have a seating zone preference, call 860-536-0416 after purchase. We will do our very 
best to accommodate your request. 

 Our check-in process has been updated with social distancing in mind. It will be touchless with 
disposable boarding passes and elimination of choke points. 

 You are still welcome to bring your own picnic basket or personal-sized cooler. We will not be 
serving food or beverages on our trips until further notice and 
our communal ice chest will not be available. Please remember 
to bring your water bottle! 

 We will be cleaning and sanitizing all seating areas, touch-
points,  
and the head (bathroom) between every trip. We will have 
hand  
sanitizer available for you during our trips. Our crew will be 
wearing face masks at all times for your safety. You must 
bring a face mask with you to wear at any time that you are 
unable to maintain social distance from other groups, including 
during boarding and disembarking. Otherwise, enjoy the 
freedom of being with others in a beautiful and relaxing open 
air setting. 

 Due to State of CT restrictions on the number of tickets we may 
sell and the requirements for seating each booking in a private 
seating zone with six foot separation, we are not selling any 
single tickets. The minimum ticket purchase is two, which will 
take up one socially-distant seating zone. We wish we didn’t 
have to do this. But with COVID-19 restrictions, we are walking 
a fine line of business survival. 

 There will be no public access to our office. All check-in for 
your trip will be done outside, at the dock.  

 The measures our company is taking to keep you and our crew 
safe will be continually updated and noted here, based on 
State of CT, USCG, and CDC guidelines and rules. 

SEATING ZONES 

http://www.argiamystic.com/


 


